Women Transcending Boundaries


Meeting Notes 1/27/02�PRIVATE ��





We had a very productive meeting at St. Andrew’s January 27th thanks in no small part to Nancy Sullivan Murray.  It was she who extended the invitation, arranged for the meeting space, seating arrangement, and provided coffee, tea, and all the serving ware.  Thank you Nancy for all your time and work.  





We had a full agenda starting with several announcements:  Sue Wadley contacted WTB to say the Gender and Globalization Series will be offered this Wednesday 2/6 @ 4:00 p.m., Eggers Hall, Syracuse University: “Interpreting Women’s Rights:  The dilemma over eliminating discrimination against women in Pakistan, Tunisia, and Malaysia.”  The talk will be given by Dr. Anita Weiss,  Dept. of Sociology, University of Oregon.





Barbara Fought announced:  “Exploring Spirituality,” an overview of the teaching of the religious traditions of the world at this critical time in our society.  Held Wednesday 6:30 – 8:30 p.m., 2/6 – 3/20 @ Manlius Pebble Hill School, 5300 Jamesville Road. Dewitt.  Registration:  Contact Rebecca Bisnett @ 446-2452, ext. 140.  Cost $35 including text.  Instructor is Ralph Singh Rakieten.





Nancy Riffer announced the service “CommunityZero,” a web service that will enable WTB to have a private site to share information.  A small committee was formed to develop our site.  We will be able to create a calendar, post meeting news, and share all kinds of information.  For more about CommunityZero contact Nancy Riffer @ nriffer@twcny.rr.com or call 446-1586.  Nancy has received the WTB e-mail list so look for your invitation in your e-mail.





The Vision Statement was the next item on the agenda.  It was recommended by the core group, presented, voted on and approved.  WTB’s vision statement is:  WE ARE AN EGALITARIAN COMMUNITY OF WOMEN COMING TOGETHER TO RESPECT AND LEARN MORE ABOUT EACH OTHERS’ VARIOUS SPIRITUAL BELIEFS, AND COMMON CONCERNS.  IT IS OUR INTENT TO SHARE OUR EXPERIENCES WITH THE WIDER COMMUNITY, TO EDUCATE AND TO SERVE.  We will review the vision statement periodically as WTB develops to ensure it accurately describes the group.  Suggestions for future revisions are welcome.  Our mission statement will be developed the vision statement and focus on education and service.





Roman Hosain presented her proposal for the literacy project in Pakistan.  A copy of this proposal will be available on CommunityZero.  A committee was formed to investigate how to further develop the plan.





There was a great deal of discussion regarding working on literacy projects here in Syracuse for adults and children.  There are a number of programs in the area that offer ESL (English As a Second Language).  Women of WTB who are interested in taking an ESL course and eventually teaching literacy should watch CommunityZero for a sign-up list.  Nancy Riffer will probably have that up in about a week.





We are going to have a multi-faith panel discussion at the next meeting on life cycles.  We are currently developing the panel and will send you more information before the next meeting.





The next meeting will be held on February 24th from 2:00 – 4:00.  We announced that it would be at the Congregation of Beth Shalom, but found it is not available on that date.  Thanks to Marilyn Wolfe and Barbara Fought, it will be held instead at University United Methodist Church which is on the corner of East Genesee Street and University Avenue.





More information will be coming to you about the upcoming meeting, future events and projects.  Betsy Wiggins will be out of town from 2/4 – 2/14.  Danya Wellmon can respond to questions or inquiries during that time.  You can e-mail Danya @ wellmond@msn.com, or call 687-3551.
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